
 

WELCOME TO WORSHIP:  We are delighted you are here and have been praying for you.  If this is your 
first visit, we are honored you chose to worship with us.  If you are returning, welcome back!  We invite 
you to leave contact information on the guest cards inside the friendship pads, or at the welcome     
center.  All are welcome at Holy Communion, and instructions regarding our meal are in our worship 
folder.  Children are welcome in worship, and we seek to find ways to include them, such as our        
Children’s time and our “pray-ground,” where those under 4 have a place where they can see and hear, 
yet be quietly active with quiet toys and books.  We have a nursery downstairs, where Ms. Carla        
provides loving care for those up to age 5 who need a different environment; as well as quiet bags, 
books, and children’s bulletins near the entry way for older children.     
Restrooms are located in the sanctuary through the door directly opposite the entryway. We pray this 
worship will renew and prepare you to go out into God’s world to love and serve. 
 
THE ALTAR FLOWERS TODAY are given by Diana Dukeshire to the glory of God and in loving memory of 
my parents, John T. and Jane Moehring. 
 
G.I.F.T. will meet at 9:30 a.m. in the fellowship hall, Kristen Alford Haigler leading, for ages K-5th 
grade and adults. 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL CONFIRMATION class will meet in the Education Wing at 9:30 a.m. - Ryan Huber, 
leading. 
 

THE HIGH SCHOOL SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS, newly named High School Social, meets weekly on the 
benches by the cross in front of the church  at 9:30.   Leaders: Beth Hawley and Chuck Malinowski. 
 
JOY CHILDREN’S CHOIR will rehearse today and next Sunday at 10:15, following G.I.F.T. 
 
FAITH FORUM CLASS FOR ADULTS will meet today at 9:30 a.m. 
 
AFFIRMATION OF BAPTISM: CONFIRMATION:  Today at the 10:30 worship service, Johanna Krause, 
daughter of Greg and P.J. Krause, and Kariya Proctor, daughter of Scott and Kari Proctor, will be  
making public affirmation of their baptism.  Our Congratulations to the Confirmands and their      
families as they continue in their faith journey and participation in the mission of this congregation 
and community.  
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CELEBRATING THE SAINTS! Next Sunday is All Saints’ Sunday and you are invited to participate in this 
special day in the Church’s life.  A ribbon banner, containing the names of those who have gone to 
God’s eternal kingdom, will be brought into the worship space during worship next Sunday. If you 
would like to remember friends and loved ones in this manner, you are invited to write their name on 
one of the ribbons that will be used to construct the banner. The ribbons will be located on a table in 
the gallery/fellowship area following each service today, and also prior to worship next Sunday.  If you 
cannot be here next Sunday, you are still invited to participate. 
 
LSLC 40 YEAR HISTORY:  If you have not had the opportunity to see and appreciate Living Saviour's 
40 year history of scrapbooks and displays documenting the life of this congregation which has been in  
the Conference room, it has been modified and moved to the hallway between the fellowship hall and 
the education wing.  Please stop by to enjoy at your convenience.  If you have questions, please see 
Alice Jenkins. 
 
CHOIRS WILL MEET ON TUESDAY NIGHT, October 30, rather than Wednesday night, October 31.   
Alleluia Ringers at 6:00 p.m. and Chancel Choir at 7:00 p.m. 
 
LIVING SAVIOUR’S ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CONCERT will be on Sunday, December 9, 3:00 p.m.  Please 
mark your calendars now!  If you would like to be in the choir to sing for the Christmas Concert, please 
speak to Don Huff.  We would love to welcome additional singers to sing in the Christmas Concert 
choir.   
 
WEDNESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY, October 31.  We are studying  "The Bible Jesus Read," by    
Philip Yancey, exploring parts of the Old Testament.  Philip Yancey states it is helpful to remember the 
Old Testament is God's living message to us consisting of truths he wants us to know about himself, 
about us, and about life.  We are taking a journey through scriptures that Jesus grew up on and that 
laid the  foundation for everything He said or did.  Join us whenever you can.  Each session is self     
contained. Come as often as you like.  Everyone is welcome. 
 
MEN’S BIBLE STUDY will meet Thursday, November 1, 7:00 a.m. in the Conference room at church.  
All men of the congregation are welcome.  Come and bring a friend. 
 
WELCOME VOTERS ON ELECTION DAY:  Living Saviour is developing a reputation as the best polling 
place for treats and friendly hosts. So we will be hosting a table on the church patio or, if too cold,   
inside the front door on Election Day, November 6,  from 7:00 a.m. to at least 1:30-2:00.  Please help 
us welcome voters of all persuasions with Living Saviour warmth. If you can volunteer an hour of your 
time or want to bake treats for our voters, contact Frank DeLoache , 704-245-2985. 
 
PRIMETIMERS will meet on the second Wednesday in November (11/14), 11:30 a.m. at Great Wall 
of China in the Carmel Commons Shopping Center (6666 Carmel Road, Charlotte, NC 28226).  We 
changed to the second Wednesday, instead of the third, because of Thanksgiving. 
 



 

LIVING SAVIOUR'S 23RD ANNUAL CRAFT FAIR is only one week away!  Please mark your calendar 
and plan to come shop with us.  A major part of the Craft Bazaar is our Bake Sale, which is dependent 
upon our generous congregation for donations of home baked goods.  As this is WELCA's only fund-
raiser, and all profits will serve our community and church, please consider donating to the Bake Sale. 
We welcome all kinds of homemade goodies - cakes, cookies, brownies, jams, jellies, breads, etc.  All 
donated baked goods, labeled for content, can be brought to the church kitchen by Friday afternoon.  
Thank you for your support! 
 
THANK YOU!:  A generous giver has donated two lovely crocheted coverlets to be used at the Craft 
Bazaar to raise funds. We feel the best way to utilize this beautiful offering is to sell them by silent 
auction and use the proceeds to benefit one of the Craft Bazaar's beneficiaries - Lutheroad. Lu-
theroad is a week-long day camp staffed by Lutheridge.  It is scheduled to be held here at Living Sav-
iour in June of 2019 and will be open to LSLC youngsters as well as being open to the community. The 
coverlets are on display near the Fellowship Hall, opening bids start at $25 and bids are to increase by 
$5 increments. The auction starts this Sunday and will conclude next Sunday, November 4. 
 
HELP NEEDED!  CRISIS ASSISTANCE MINISTRY 500 Spratt St- November 9, 1:00-3:00 p.m.  Come help 
sort donations to get them in the hands of those that need them most.  With the change in weather 
cold weather clothing will be in high demand.  1-3pm is our time slot.  Please contact Caren Bal-
lantine if you would like a ride! 
 
BOOK FAIR AT SMITHFIELD NEEDS YOUR HELP!  Volunteers are needed Monday- Friday,  beginning 
November 5.  There are time slots between the hours of 7am-3pm.  Please go to Sign Up Genius: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b4aa9a92eab9-fall2. to sign up.  It is fun to help the children 
pick out and pay for their selections of books! 
 
SIGN TEAM:  You are invited to join the sign team.  Members update the sign on the front lawn      
periodically.  Please see Don Huff, if you would like to help. 
 
BREAKFAST WITH SANTA TICKETS NOW AVAILABLE FOR LSLC MEMBERS!  Get your ticket at our web 
site in the EVENTS section! Tickets are not being sold publicly yet - they are only available to you and 
your guests right now.  Saturday, December 15th from 8:30 - 10AM  Questions? See Wayne Thom or 
Jennifer Lange 
 
LIVING SAVIOUR LUTHERAN PRESCHOOL is looking for some volunteers to read to our Preschool 
Kiddos.  If you are available for 10-15 minutes 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. to read a short story, please  let 
me know at jjordan@livingsaviourlc.org.  Jessica Jordan, Preschool Director  704-542-9110 
 
DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME  ends on Sunday, November 4.  Please remember to set your clocks back 
one hour on Saturday night (11/3) when you go to bed. 
 
HOSPITALIZED THIS PAST WEEK:  Tim Meadows at CMC-Pineville (shoulder surgery).  Please keep 
him in your prayers. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b4aa9a92eab9-fall2
mailto:jjordan@livingsaviourlc.org


                               Today’s  Worship  Assistants 

Thank you for remembering to silence your cell phone!  

This Week’s Activities                                                        

                                                                                 Serving Next Week — November 4, 2018                                                                                                             
8:30 Worship:  Joe and Andrew LaFollette; Rich Ballantine; Carla Gearheart, Lauren Campbell 
Carmel Place (9:30):  Tom and Jeanette Schick 
10:30 Worship:  Craig and Lori Kolasch; Tom Schick, Dawn Schaeffer, Dave and Jana Smith, Linda Honeycutt, Jim Crawford; Steve 
Vick; Sherry Wooldridge, Jeanette Schick, John Williams; Johanna Krause; Brian Powell (audio/video); Carla Gearheart, Becky Van-
Sandt; Linda Frixen, Russ and Margaret Krause.   
IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY: Pastor Angela can be reached on her day off or on weekends, at 704-408-9534.  She will return your 
call as soon as possible. 

Please visit our website for live streaming of our worship services. 
Living Saviour Lutheran Church (LSLC) reserves the right to use any photograph/video taken at any event sponsored by LSLC, without 
the expressed written permission of those included within the photograph/video. Please email or call the office if you would like  
images removed from LSLC publications or Social Media.                                                  
                                                                                           Last Week’s Attendance:  164 

                        8:30 a.m.                                                                          10:30 a.m. 

Greeter Linda Honeycutt                                                 Mary Ann Eller 

Ushers  
 

Digital Team 
 

                                                                              Jim Crawford, Brandon Ward, Don Pearce, Frank DeLoache 
    
                                                                               Brian Powell                                                                          

Assisting Minister              Marty Jenkins                                         Ray Kilminster                                            

Communion Servers                                                                                Chalice:  Pat Sipe, Janet Mayer 
                                                                               Tray:  Sally Ganz, Jim Huddle  

Acolyte                                                                           Brandon Ward     

Child Care Attendants Carla Gearheart and Amanda Thom                Carla Gearheart and  Lori Kolasch 

Altar Guild                                Linda Honeycutt, Jean Dunne, Margaret Conrad 

Carmel Place (9:30 a.m.) Dawn Schaeffer and Sandra Sample 

Sunday, October 28 
Casual Worship                                                                              8:30 a.m. 
GIFT Middle School Confirmation, High School Social            9:30 a.m. 
Faith Forum                                                                                    9:30 a.m. 
Joy Children’s Choir                                                                     10:15 a.m. 
Traditional Worship Service                                                       10:30 a.m. 
AA  Women’s Group                                                                      6:00 p.m.                                                    
 

Monday, October 29 
Boy Scouts                                                                                       7:00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, October 30 
Cub Scouts                                                                                       6:45 p.m.  
Alleluia Ringers                                                                               6:00 p.m. 
Chancel Choir                                                                                  7:00 p.m.                   
 

Wednesday, October 31 
Bible Study                                                                                    10:00 a.m. 
 

Thursday, November 1 
Men’s Bible Study                                                                      7:00 a.m. 
Bridge Group                                                                            10:00 a.m. 
 
Friday, November 2  
Set Up for Craft Bazaar 
 
Saturday, November 3     
Craft Bazaar                                                              9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 
 
Sunday, November 4—Day Light Saving Time Ends 
Stewardship Sunday 
Casual Worship Service                                                      8:30 a.m. 
GIFT/Confirmation/High School Social                            9:30 a.m. 
Faith Forum for Adults                                                       9:30 a.m. 
Joy Children’s Choir                                                          10:15 a.m. 
Traditional Worship                                                          10:30 a.m.                                      
AA Women’s Group                                                            6:00 p.m. 


